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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
You are invited to attend a short workshop intended to support you to work with your child to 
understand and learn ‘Read, Write Inc’ phonics.  
 
I will be providing training videos, resources and knowledge to help you to support your child at 
home to develop their phonic knowledge and learn to read. This workshop will focus on how to use 
the ‘Read, Write, Inc’ reading books at home. 
 
Please note that attendance at this session will help you to support your child's reading development 
in Reception and enable them to be prepared for the reading curriculum in Year 1.  
 
The session will take place in the Sports Hall on Monday 26th February 2024: 9.00am - 
9.30am. This will focus on ‘How to Use the RWI Books’. 
 
The following links provide very useful online resources.​
Ruth Miskin Facebook 
Ruth Miskin Youtube Channel 
Ruth Miskin Parent Portal 
 
I look forward to working with you. Please do not hesitate to ask if any further information is 
needed.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Webb 
Reception Teacher 
Phonics Lead Early Years Foundation Stage - Reception, Assistant Lead Year 1 and 2 
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